
 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 
16 July 2021 

www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Parish Priest:            Fr. Peter-Damien McKinley 
Principal:                   Ms. Patrizia Bertani 
Parish Mass Times:   
English: Saturday  5.30pm, Sunday 9:00am, 10:45am & 5:30pm 
Vietnamese: Saturday 7.30pm, Sunday 12.30pm 
Chin: Sunday 2.30pm 
School Phone:      9312 2230 
School website: www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Every Friday Assembly is online at 

2.30pm 

Mon 19 July 
Second Hand Uniform Sale 
3.10pm in the Hall POSTPONED 
Wed 21 July 
7.00pm PAB Meeting 
Sat 24 July 
P&F BBQ at Sunshine Bunnings 
Mon 26 & Tues 27 July 
Whole School Closure - Staff Con-
ference RE 
Sun 8 August 
Feast of St Mary of the Cross 
Wed 11 August 
School Disco: 
5.30 Hot Dog Dinner 
6.00-7.30 Disco 
Sun 15 Aug 
Feast of the Assumption of Mary 
Mon 23-Fri 27 Aug 
Book Week 
Wed 25-Fri 27 Aug 
Grade 5 Camp (Narmbool) 
Sun 5 Sept 
Father’s Day 
Fri 17 Sept 
End of Term 3 at 3.15pm 
Mon 4 Oct 
Start of Term 4 at 8.45am 
Mon 1 Nov 
School Closure - Report Writing 
Tues 2 Nov 
Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 
Fri 12 Nov 
Yr 6 Confirmation 
Mon 15-Fri 26 Nov 
10 Day Swimming Program 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF THE 2021 

SCHOOL CLOSURE DAYS 
Mon & Tues 26-27 July Staff RE 
Conference 
Mon 1 Nov Report Writing 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to Term 3! As I find myself writing Term 3, it is such a surreal feeling to be commencing      
Semester Two together. Semester One seemed to past by very quickly! I hope you were all able to 
have a restful break and enjoy some time together over the two week school break doing things you 
enjoy together.  In last term’s week 10 newsletter, Ms Bertani mentioned that she would be on long 
service leave for the first week of Term 3, hence why I am writing this week’s edition!  
 
The above paragraph I actually wrote early on Thursday morning when I had a small window to 
start the newsletter. A lot certainly changed throughout the afternoon regarding the Victorian  
announcements of a 5 day snap lockdown.  All communication was sent via Seesaw as well as our 
Skoolbag app, as we usually do.  Just in case you missed the essential correspondence that was 
communicated on Thursday evening, I have copied parts of it below:  
 
Due to the lockdown, our school will move into Remote Online Learning using the Seesaw platform 
from Friday 16th July and at this stage through to Tuesday 20th July. As with all the prior COVID 
lockdowns, it is an evolving situation and we will keep you up to date throughout this period. We 
will be operating as we have been during previous lockdowns. You will receive further information 
regarding learning from your child's teacher via Seesaw. 
 
If you need to pick up a device for your child to use throughout this period, some devices were given 
out on Friday morning at parent’s requests. In addition, more Chromebooks will be available from 
Monday. Chromebooks can be collected from 9:00 to 11:00am.  Children of essential workers will be 
able to be onsite for supervision, as in previous lockdowns. If you are an essential worker, please 
email me (as Ms Bertani is on leave) ccarabott@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au  as soon as possible to 
communicate the days your child will be attending 
onsite supervision. 
 
It is always so difficult when a lockdown is           
announced. Being Victoria’s 5th lockdown, we all 
know what to do. As we have done previously, we 
will get through this together if we all do the right 
thing and follow the government's instructions. If 
you need any support at all do not hesitate to email 
me, Ms Bertani, your child's teacher or any other 
staff member that you feel confident to speak to.  
I pray that our community remains safe and that we 
will all be back onsite at Our Lady's school when 
lockdown ends.  

Just as our bodies have many parts and each part has a special function, so it is with Christ’s body. We are many 

parts of one body, and we all belong to each other. Romans 12:4-5  

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Prayer of Hope 
 

We are called to be people of hope. Sharing hope with others is so important. 
 

God of hope, we hear all the time about people who cause trouble. Help us to remem-
ber that there are many people in our world who reach out to others. There are people 

who go out of their way for others each day. 
Help us to know that our world has hope because of Jesus Christ who brings us new life. 

May we learn to be people who bring hope to others. 
We ask this through your Spirit of love. Amen 
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Yours sincerely, 

Christine Carabott 
Mrs Christine Carabott 
Acting Principal 

Bidao K 4G  Olive M 1K  Ryan N 6B 
Nubia  Isaiah M FI  Kayla M 3F 
Chum C 6A  Ari I 4H  Jonah H 3F 
Matilda L 3F Joseph C 6B Michael C 6A 
Peter L 5D  An D 6B  Olivia B 5D 
Kobie H 6B  Jasmine N 5C Snowbery T FJ 
Ms Howe  Khy P 3E  Bei Ra Pa Tha 1L 
Mr Josh  Eden H 5C 

At the end of last term, you may recall that the Events Committee organised a raffle for our school.  

Thank-you to you, our community, for supporting this event, as we raised a total of $524.00,  
being a profit.  
 

 
The events committee, Georgia, Myumi and Lily worked with Ms Bertani to organise the raffle, tubes 
and bookmarks for our school community, demonstrating superb leadership and organisational skills.   
 
Congratulations to the prize winners who were able to take home a winning package organised by 

the members in the Year 6 Events committee. The winners were:  
 
Emily K FJ 
Lucas G 1K 
Sylvee V 1L  
Stephanie D 2M 
Madeline F 3E 
Tracey L 3F 
Chhazakhai C 3F 
Mila K 4G 
Harrison M 5C 
Zoe N 5D 
Aiden C 6B 
Lily W 6B 
 
 
Parents and Friends: Our wonderful P&F committee met online on Wednesday evening to discuss upcoming events 
that have been planned. Thank-you to all the committee members for your wonderful ideas, collaboration and work 
for our school community.  
 
Ms Bertani will be back from her long service leave on Monday. We will continue to keep you informed of any updates 
regarding our State’s lockdown situation and remote learning arrangements. Thank-you to all our staff who were able 
to adapt learning plans to remote learning arrangements so quickly and of course our families who are supporting the 
Remote Learning Plans.  
 
We have some events advertised in this week’s newsletters for upcoming weeks. Obviously these events will all be de-
pendant on the current Victorian restrictions at that time and the regulations around the easing of restrictions. As we 
know, event planning is very much ‘play it by ear’, which is extremely difficult. As always we will keep you updated.  
 
Even though we are in lockdown with hard restrictions, wishing all our families a safe and lovely weekend together. 
Please stay safe and we look forward to seeing you back at school once lockdown ends.  



 

P & F NEWS 
DATE FOR YOUR DIARY... 

 
Please come along and support the Our Lady's Bunnings sausage siz-
zle from 9.00am-4.00pm at Sunshine Bunnings on Saturday 24th of 
July. 
 
The Parents and Friends are fundraising for Our Lady's school and would love to see lots of Our Lady’s fami-
lies come and buy a sausage and lend support! 
 

BUNNINGS BBQ DONATIONS 
 
The P & F are seeking help with gathering ingredients/items for the Bunnings BBQ.  
 
Set out below is a list of some of the items. Donations of any of these items will offset some of the costs for 
the P&F which means more profit! A great option if people are not available to help with the BBQ. 
 
If you are able to donate anything on the above list, please contact Kerri Harris on 0412 8666 42 (text mes-
sage is best) so she can co-ordinate and ensure there is no double-up. 
 
Non-perishable items can be delivered to the Office by 3.00pm July 23 2021 at the latest. 
 
We still have a few spots of two hour long shifts on 24 July for the BBQ that we need volunteers for. Please 
let Kerri know if you are available. " 
 
 
ITEMS NEEDED FOR BUNNINGS BBQ 

 
 

Many thanks, 

The P&F Committee 

Sausages 35kg (350+) 

Bread 22 Loaves 

Onions 12kg (precut) 

Tomato Sauce 2.5 litr 

Mustard Sauce 1 litre 

BBQ Sauce 1.5 litre 

Napkins  

Garbage bags  

Detergent  

Food gloves  



 

MARIAN COLLEGE SUNSHINE WEST 
 

Onsite Tours 
9am Wednesday 14 July, 2021 

9am Friday 16 July, 2021 
3.30pm Thursday 22 July, 2021 

Register here: http://www.mariansw.catholic.edu.au/1913 
 

Year 7, 2023 Information Night 
7pm Tuesday 3 August, 2021 

 
Appreciate your time and continued support.  

 
Many thanks, 
Rose Cassar 

Marketing & Community Officer Marian College 

PARENTS ADVISORY BOARD NEWS 
 
The Parents Advisory Board (PAB) have their next meeting on Wednesday 
21st of July.  
 
If there are topics any parent wishes to raise for the PAB to discuss with 
the school, please contact one of the board prior to next Wednesday, or 
email the group on parents@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 
 
Many thanks, 
The Parents Advisory Board (PAB) 

PARENTS AND FRIENDS NEWS 

Get your best dancing clothes and shoes ready for our up-

coming Our Lady’s Disco! 

When: Wednesday 11 August 

5.30pm for a hot dog dinner 

6.00pm-7.30pm for dancing! 

More information coming home soon, including how to order your hotdogs through QKR for 

the night. 

Start practising your best dance moves now! 

http://www.mariansw.catholic.edu.au/1913
mailto:parents@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au


 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Aussie of the Month Award winners for June - Joseph C 6B and Kobe P 3F! 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM SALE  
MONDAY 19 JULY POSTPONED 

 
The second hand uniform stall scheduled for Monday has to be post-

poned due to the Lockdown. 
 

As soon as another date is confirmed we will let you know. 

CANTEEN NEWS 

The Canteen needs helpers for EVERY FRIDAY and every 

second Wednesday and Thursday. 

If you spare even just an hour on any day, please see 

Geraldine or Nubia in the Canteen or email Geraldine on 

gwilliams@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 



 



 



 


